
Notice Of Gate Code Changesriver Park Place 
HOA 

 

 

Good morning, River Park Place Residents!  

All gate codes have now been updated. Old codes have been removed from the system. 
Please make note that vendor/delivery codes have been updated as well. You will need to 
update your delivery instructions for any future deliveries. Please note the emergency 
service code will not change and is already on record with emergency services.  

• Amazon: 2662 
• DHL: 3773 
• FEDEX: 4884 
• UPS: 5995 
• USPS: 6116 
• Trash: 2222 
• General Vendors: 3333 

 

The pedestrian gates will also be updated. It is scheduled to be done today; however 
inclement weather may delay this. Once the update is complete, the new code will be 
71990. The old codes will no longer work.  

As a reminder, please do not give the pedestrian gate codes to anyone outside of the 
neighborhood. Please use discretion when sharing your personal gate code with others. 
Should you need a temporary guest code please let me know and I’ll be happy to set one 
up.  

If you would like to be set up on the mobile gate app for access, please reach out to me 
via email, heather@legacysouthwestpm.com.  As always, please let me know if you have 
any questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

Heather Smith 

mailto:heather@legacysouthwestpm.com


Community Manager  


